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P2 Philatelic Museum Learning Journey 
 
Dear parent/guardian  
 
The P2 pupils will be visiting the Singapore Philatelic Museum where they will go on a guided tour of 
the museum. Pupils will discover that stamps are miniature pieces of art that document our country's 
historical milestones, national achievements and inspirations. 
 

Date Day Class Information 

4 July  Tuesday 2A, 2B, 2C 

1.30pm - 4.30pm 
 
Pupils will be dismissed for lunch at 1pm. 
 
Please note that the arrival time in WGPS will be dependent 
on traffic conditions that day. 
 
There will be no remedial and supplementary class for 
classes involved in the LJ for that day. 
 
Pupils may be excused from their CCA on that day for the 
Learning Journey. Pupils representing the school for 
competition may re-schedule to join another class. 

5  July Wednesday 2D, 2F, 2G 

6 July  Thursday 2E, 2H 

 
Things to bring (Compulsory): 
Small haversack with the following: 

 Water bottle with drinking water 

 Umbrella and/or poncho 

 

 
 
Optional items: 

 Cash of not more than $5, for purchase of stamps 
  
 
Attire: 
Pupils may wear their PE attire and school shoes to school that day.  
 
 
Payment 
Total amount of $11 (inclusive of bus transport) to the Philatelic Museum had been collected under 
the Consolidated Edusave withdrawal in Term 1. There will be no refund if the child is absent from 
school that day. 
 
If your child is absent or feeling unwell for that day, please allow him/her to stay at home and inform 
the Form teacher to make arrangements for him or her to join another class.  
 
Thank you for your kind support in the programme. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms Josephine Ng      
Principal       
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